
Chaset, Laurence 

3/22/2010 3:15:32 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Meeting re Pumped Storage

Meredith -

Fine, only no April Fools tricks (especially not from Eric Eisenman)!!!!

Larry

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Mon 3/22/2010 2:38 PM
To: Chaset, Laurence
Subject: RE: Meeting re Pumped Storage

Larry,

Great. Should we plan on 10:00 am on April 1?

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Chaset, Laurence [mailto:laurence.chaset@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 2:19 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: RE: Meeting re Pumped Storage

Meredith -

Both of those days are good for me - so far, at least.

Larry

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Mon 3/22/2010 10:44 AM 
To: Chaset, Laurence 
Subject: Meeting re Pumped Storage
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Larry,

As I mentioned in my voice message, we would like to meet with you to provide an update on our 
pumped storage activities and discuss a possible filing at FERC. Are you available to meet on either 
March 31 or April 1?

Thanks,
Meredith
PG&E Regulatory Relations 
973-2868
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